
BHEL organises Motorcycle Rally as part of Vigilance Awareness Week 

 

Aimed at spreading the message of this year’s Vigilance Awareness Week – 

‘Eradicate Corruption – Build a New India’, a motorcycle rally was organised by 

Bharat Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL). The rally was flagged off by Mr. Atul 

Sobti, Chairman and Managing Director, BHEL, and Mr. Alok Ranjan, IPS, Chief 

Vigilance Officer, BHEL. Other senior officers of the company were also present 

on the occasion. A total of 50 motocyclists participated in the rally that 

commenced from the company’s Corporate Office at Siri Fort to its Township at 

Sector 17, Noida, covering a distance of approximately 20 kms. The 

motorcyclists along with pillion riders carried BHEL flags and several placards 

highlighting the message of the fight against corruption. 


